
WGCF DIRECTORS REPORT

14th. WORLD GUERNSEY CONFERENCE

Your Directors have held three meetings at this Conference.

Your Directors approved the accounts of the World Guernsey Cattle Federation and
decided to extend the moratorium on membership fees.

I am delighted to announce that Jim Lichtwark of New Zealand will be the next
President and that Ray Watts of Guernsey Island will be the Vice President of the
Federation.  Neil Jensen of the American Guernsey Association has been reelected
Chairman of the Board.

Members  of the Executive Board are: Jim Lichtwark (Guernsey NZ), Ray Watts
(RGA&HS) and Neil Jensen (AGA). The Secretary is an automatic member by virtue
of his office.

Your Directors have accepted the kind invitation of Guernsey New Zealand to host
the next World Conference in New Zealand in April 2016.

Your directors wish to thank all those involved in the organisation of the 14th World
Guernsey Conference and tours and also all those who took part in the conference
itself.

Your Directors will publish a list of conclusions centered on the proceedings of this
conference following further discussions.

Neil Jensen
Chairman WGCF Executive Board.


